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14th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Parking and the Use of Weavers Lane 

We currently have a number of after school clubs that are running at the end of the school day and 

this has resulted in high use of the school car park and Weavers Lane during very busy times.  

This has resulted in cars being double parked, footpaths being blocked by parked cars and a lot of 

vehicle activity around pedestrians. 

Please be aware of the following parking procedures to ensure the safety of all: 

If you are collecting a child/children from an after school activity club please park on Lichfield Road 

and walk down Weavers Lane. 

Please do not park on Weavers Lane as this obstructs pavements and is making it dangerous for 

pedestrians. 

Please do not park in the school car park. 

Please be aware that staff cars may be moving on the car park at this time so please keep your 

child under close supervision at all times. 

Drop off and collection from Wraparound Club: 

In the mornings please do not drive down Weavers Lane after 8.15am – if you are dropping of at 

breakfast club after this time please park on Lichfield Rd and walk down to the school. 

If you are collecting from wraparound club before 4.45pm please park on Lichfield Rd and walk 

down to the school. 

After 4.45pm you may use the staff car park but please do not double park behind any vehicles. 

 

These measures are in place to ensure the safety of all, please help us maintain this safety by 

parking appropriately. 

Many thanks for your support 

Mrs J Wass 

Headteacher 


